
From: mohsen fatoorechi  

Sent: 23 March 2018 12:52 PM 
To: HCO 

Subject: Re: Uber Appeal Submission 

 

Hi, I would like to mention my thought on why I like Uber to operate in Brighton and Hove 
area.  
 
I have used Uber in Brighton and enjoyed their service. One specific time was when I got 
back very late from London (around 12am) and having missed the last connection train to 
London Road station I wanted to get a taxi home. The taxi rank out of Brighton Train station 
always has a long quite and waiting time late night because of the last train coming from 
London and now outbound train from Brighton. Getting an Uber I managed to save myself 
time and possibly avoided catching a cold in a very chilly night. The driver was very cheerful 
and got me home in no time. Left me wondering why did all those were queuing for possibly 
half an hour to get into a taxi. 
 
Regards 
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